
Obituary 

Announcement of the Passing of Yukio Hattori,  

Chairman of Hattori Gakuen and Principal of Hattori Nutrition College, 

and Information about the School Memorial Service 

 
It is with deep sorrow that we announce the passing of Yukio Hattori,    
Chairman of Hattori Gakuen and Principal of Hattori Nutrition College,      
who departed this life on October 4, 2024 (Friday), at a hospital in Tokyo due to 
acute heart failure, at the age of 78. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for the kindness and support he received     
during his lifetime, and we respectfully share this news. 

The funeral will be a family-only service, and we kindly ask that you refrain from 
attending. Floral tributes and offerings will be accepted at the school memorial 
service. We appreciate your understanding in this matter. 

 

About the School Memorial Service 
Date: December 13 (Friday) 
Venue: Zojoji Temple, Shiba (Address: 4-7-35 Shiba Koen, Minato-ku, Tokyo) 
 

Details regarding the time and other specifics will be announced on the website 
as they become available. 

 

Contact Us 
kohoka@hattorinc.net 
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